
IPSC RFC 2020-12 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: nturner@blm.gov <nturner@blm.gov> On Behalf Of Website Content Submission Form 
via Website Content Submission Form 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 7:34 AM 
To: Woods, Michelle L -FS <michelle.l.woods@usda.gov> 
 
Subject: Form submission from: IPSC Request For Change 
 
Submitted on: Thursday, October 29, 2020 - 07:33  
 
Submitted by user:  
 
Anonymous Submitted values are: 
 
Would you like a response? Yes 
 
Contact Information (optional): Chris Alford - chris_alford@nps.gov - 571-334-8549 (c) 
 
Requesting Agency, NWCG Committee, or Group (optional):  
 
Home Unit (optional): National Park Service 
 
Change: ILSC requests review and consideration for change of ACLC qualifications for 
maintaining currency. Currently in 310-1 and on NWCG position website, serving as a LSC1 
does not maintain currency for ACLC. This is in contrast to other Area Command positions 
which have a listing of T1 positions maintaining currency. 
 
ILSC has discussed the change and agree that LSC1 should be added to maintain currency for 
ACLC. The change for ACLC could reflect the same maintain position currency qualifications as 
ACPC. 
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